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WilmerHale has become aware that individuals not associated with our firm are offering

employment opportunities with the firm in exchange for personal information about the applicant.

These communications are fraudulent in nature and in no way represent legitimate employment

opportunities with WilmerHale. Individuals interested in employment with the firm should visit our

Careers site to apply through proper channels. 

Instances of Internet fraud should be reported to the Internet Crime Complaint Center. If you were

placed in contact with a fraudulent individual about employment opportunities with WilmerHale

using an online job board, you should also report the incident directly to that company's appropriate

customer care function.
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